
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
NEW YORK STATE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

PROJECT IDENTIFICATION NUMBER 5086.28.101 
NY ROUTE 324 – GRAND ISLAND BOULEVARD AT STALEY ROAD 

INTERSECTION RECONSTRUCTION 
 

 
The New York State Department of Transportation will conduct a public informational meeting 
for the proposed intersection reconstruction project on NY Route 324 (Grand Island Boulevard) 
at Staley Road.  The project begins just south of the intersection and runs north approximately ⅛ 
mile north of the intersection. 
 
The meeting will be held in open forum format at the following time and location: 
 

Tuesday January 27th from 4pm to 8pm 
(Formal Presentation @ 6:30pm) 

Grand Island Town Hall 
2255 Baseline Road, Grand Island, NY 14072 

 
The meeting will begin with an informal session that will have displays and information stations 
staffed with Department representatives familiar with various aspects of the proposed project.  
During this session Department representatives will be available to answer questions and discuss 
the proposed project and its environmental, economic and social effects.  A formal presentation of 
the project will take place at 6:30pm. 

 
The Department in cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration is developing design 
studies for the reconstruction of Grand Island Boulevard at Staley Road along with reconstruction 
of the surrounding roadways including pedestrian facilities, upgraded drainage, new pavement, 
curbs, sidewalks, and other amenities.  The proposed project is completely within the Town of 
Grand Island. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to obtain comments on the proposed project from individuals, 
groups, officials and local agencies.  The Department is specifically soliciting comments on the 
proposed alternatives for the project and comments on the project's social, economic and 
environmental effects.  This public informational meeting is part of the continuing efforts by the 
New York State Department of Transportation and the Federal Highway Administration to 
encourage public input into the development of transportation projects. 
 
Further information on the project may be obtained from and any written comments sent to: 
 

Alan E. Taylor, Regional Director 
New York State Department of Transportation 

100 Seneca Street, Buffalo, NY 14203 
 

Please notify this office if a sign language interpreter, assistive listening system or any other 
accommodation will be required to facilitate your participation in this public meeting.  Our 
contact person is Susan Surdej, whose phone number is (716) 847-3239. 

  


